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AGENDA: 4 /16 /02  

April 11, 2002 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

RE: REQUEST TO SCHEDULE PRESENTATION ABOUT 
THE WATSONVILLE URBAN LIMIT LINE 

Dear Members of the Board: 

Throughout the past year, Watsonville area community members 
working through Action Pajaro Valley have worked very hard to 
draft a proposal for an urban growth boundary for the City of 
Watsonville. The working group included representatives from the 
Watsonville City Council, Watsonville City staff, Santa Cruz 
County Farm Bureau, Santa Cruz County, Watsonville Wetlands 
Watch, California Association of Family Farmers, and Action 
Pajaro Valley. As our Board is well aware, we recently requested 
assistance from County Counsel and Planning staff to assist in 
reviewing the initiative which will be placed on the November, 
2002,  ballot for a vote of the people of the City of Watsonville. 
At this point, Action Pajaro Valley has expressed its desire to 
present information about the Watsonville Urban Limit Line (ULL) 
and related growth strategies to the Board. 

Accordingly, we are requesting that our Board schedule a 
presentation about the ULL and growth strategy plan for our 
May 7 ,  2002,  meeting. 

Sincerely, 

ELLEN PIRIE, Supervisor 
Second District 
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